
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Brookfield Planning Board  
 

Subdivision Application for land located at  

Lyford & Wentworth Roads (Tax Map 18, Lot 20) 

Monday, March 14, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

There will be a public hearing on Monday, March 14, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the 

Brookfield Town Office Building, 267 Wentworth Road, Brookfield, NH 03872.  

The purpose of the hearing is for the following: 

 

To receive public comment regarding an application for subdivision, for land 

located at Lyford & Wentworth Roads (Property Tax Map #18, Lot 20).  A copy of 

the subdivision application will be available for review at the Town Office 

Building during regular business hours. 

 

 

 

 


